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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 8:24 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The Second Tucson 2017 Mineral Showroom Update *  *

 

 
 

 The Tucson 2017 Showrooms are Online! 
 

The NEW Tucson 2017 Showroom is now open and ready for browsing! 

This is the second showroom and it is filled with over two dozen beautiful 

mineral specimens from the show. These range from a large Andamooka 

Opal, Hessonite Garnet, a huge gem Emerald, and Kongsberg Silvers to an 

Italian Native Gold, Illinois Fluorite, Halite and Gypsum from Germany, 

and specimens from the Tsumeb Mine. There's something for everyone in 

this eclectic update and all reasonable offers, as always, are very welcome!  

 

New Specimens from the Tucson Show! 

All Offers are Very Welcome! 

Layaway Options are Available for Every Purchase! 

 

Tucson 2017 Showroom #2 



2

 

 
Tucson 2017 Showroom #1 

  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

 

A New  Tucson Mineral Auction Opens Next Week!   

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

 

Watch for the next update notice announcing the auction opening! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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